
 

 

 
 

The Music Academy of the West is looking for volunteers for 

their annual May Madness event which takes place at the 

Music Academy on Saturday May 3 from 9am-3pm.  

Volunteers will receive a T-shirt and will be provided with 

lunch. It’s an exciting event and lots of fun. 

If you want more information about volunteering for 

, please call Mrs. Anderson at 805-969-9806. 


